

Edcgov.us\_Mail - Fwd: Tuesday's board meeting

County of El Dorado Clerk of the Board <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

OS RCVD

## Fwd: Tuesday's board meeting

2 messages

BOS Four <br/>
<br/>
bosfour@edcgov.us>

To: County of El Dorado Clerk of the Board <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Mon, Apr 12, 2021 at 10:18 AM

**FYI** 

Shelley Wiley

Assistant to Supervisor Lori Parlin, District IV Board of Supervisors, County of El Dorado

Phone: (530) 621-6513

⊠ Sign Up for District IV Email Updates

Follow Us on Facebook

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic communication with its contents may contain confidential and/or privileged information. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s), except as otherwise permitted. Unauthorized interception, review, use, or disclosure is prohibited and may violate applicable laws including the Electronic Communications Privacy Act. If you are not the intended recipient, or authorized to receive for the intended recipient, please contact the sender and destroy all copies of the communication. Thank you for your consideration.

----- Forwarded message -----

From: 'gene cobleigh' via BS-BOSFour-m <bosfour@edcgov.us>

Date: Sun, Apr 11, 2021 at 2:31 PM Subject: Tuesday's board meeting

To: <BOSFOUR@service.govdelivery.com>

Supervisor Parlin,

I understand the board will be considering an increase in administrative costs for the Zones of Benefit on Tuesday. I am really opposed to this increase as it will dramatically cut into our meager funds for maintaining our road. We only have 22 parcels in our zone and collect \$10350 each year, but the overhead the county collects (admin, engineering, collection and insurance) leaves us with only \$8200 now. The new increase will cut our available funds to \$7150. This sure seems like a lot of overhead for the services we receive. I am sincerely hoping that you will oppose this latest money grab.

Thanks for your support,

Gene Cobleigh Maverick ZOB Gene@Cobleigh.net 530 677-2685

County of El Dorado Clerk of the Board <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Mon, Apr 12, 2021 at 12:38 PM

To: The BOSONE <bosone@edcgov.us>, The BOSTWO <bostwo@edcgov.us>, The BOSFIVE <bostive@edcgov.us>, The BOSTHREE <br/>
<br/>
bosthree@edcgov.us>, Donald Ashton <don.ashton@edcgov.us>, Rafael Martinez <rafael.martinez@edcgov.us>, Kelly Carnahan <kelly.carnahan@edcgov.us>

FYI #23

Office of the Clerk of the Board El Dorado County 330 Fair Lane, Placerville, CA 95667 530-621-5390

[Quoted text hidden] [Quoted text hidden]